
 

 
 
 

Summer 2020 
 
Re: Notice to Parents/Guardians Regarding Wisconsin Heights School District Procedures and Policies 

 
As required by law, we are notifying you regarding the following policies and procedures of the Wisconsin Heights 
School District. The information provided below is a summation of policy content. Some policies are printed in their 
entirety in the student handbooks.  All district policies are available on our website at the following link: 
http://www.boarddocs.com/wi/whsd/Board.nsf/Public. 

 
If you wish to have a hard copy of the policy(s), please contact Bev Whalen at the district office at (608) 767-2595 
x1001 or email her at bwhalen@wisheights.k12.wi.us. 

 
The Annual Notices can be found  at the following link: https://www.wisheights.k12.wi.us/annual-notices/ 

Wisconsin Heights School District 
 Jordan Sinz, District Administrator 

10173 US Highway 14 
Mazomanie, WI 53560 

(608) 767-2595 
(608) 767-3579 FAX 

jsinz@wisheights.k12.wi.us 
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